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BERWYN HEIGHTS NATIONAL

NIGHT OUT A SUCCESS 

COUNCIL UPDATE

At the August 8, 2018 Town

Meeting, on a 3-1 vote the Council

approved a contract worth

approximately $2.2 million dollars

to VMP Construction Company of

Lanham, Maryland for a renovation

project of streets most in need of

repair, using both infrastructure

reserve funds and a bond issue

that was approved by the previous

Council.  The Council also voted to

sign a letter to the Chief of Prince

George's County Fire/EMS from the

Four Cities Coalition, comprised of

elected officials from Berwyn

Heights, College Park, Greenbelt

and New Carrollton, expressing

support for weekday, daytime,

career EMT staffing at the

Branchville Volunteer Fire

Company and Rescue Squad.   

Thank you to the Berwyn Heights Police Department,

Berwyn Heights Volunteer Fire Department, and the

Neighborhood Watch and Emergency Preparedness

Committee for hosting an excellent National Night Out

program.   Many thanks also to our community

organizations that hosted activities for attendees and

all of the residents who attended.   

EVENTS NEXT WEEK 

August 10 - Afternoon Tea

with the Mayor, 3:00 p.m,

Town Main Office 

 

August 12 - Rock Concert,

6:00 p.m., Sports Park

(August 19 Rain Date) 

 

Public Works will begin a major

infrastructure project next week.

 Curb, gutter and sidewalk will be

removed and replaced starting on

Pontiac Street at Edmonston Road

beginning August 13.  Please

contact Public Works at (301) 474-

6897 if you have any questions or

concerns. 
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August 13 - Citizen's

Commission on Quality

of Life, 7:30 p.m. 

 

August 16 - BHBGC

Harvest Festival

Planning Meeting 

 


